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This week at BPA, we have had a huge focus on our health and
have some really exciting opportunities coming up. Launchpad had

a visit from the Cooking Kitchen team where they had an
afternoon based all around healthy eating and lifestyles, using
kitchen tools and resources to chop fruit and make their very

own fruit salad. There was some great learning taking place and
some really vital life skills learnt.

We've also had Miss Lamb's Reception pupils come over to the hall
again this week to engage in some really high quality PE and

exercise. This is something they are really enjoying and again a
great opportunity to support that transition over into the main

part of school.
We have some exciting up and coming opportunities with our

colleagues at Pure Gym. They are coming into school to support
with our future Family Fun events and are also offering wellness
checks every month for staff and parents which will run on site
from 12 noon - 4pm. The dates for these are just being finalised

and will be communicated with you in due course.
Finally, I would like to pay thanks to Sally Newton who has

completed yet another amazing piece of artwork for us at
Bramley. Our corridor of culture is looking incredible and her

contributions have really helped enhance the learning
environment for all of our pupils. We are looking forward to

seeing what she produces for us in the Library over the coming
weeks.



Parent notices
Driving into

school
We have seen an increase
in people driving too fast
into school. If you have a
Blue Badge therefore can

drive through the car
gates, just a reminder the
speed limit is 5MPH. This is
to ensure the safety of

our staff and pupils.
Thank you. 

Nursery Mother’s day Breakfast
We would like to invite Mums/Grandmas/a
special person to have breakfast with your
nursery child on Wednesday 6th March or

Thursday 7th March at 8:45-9:15.

Please let Mrs Yates or the school office
know which date you would like to come. 

Clubs are cancelled on Monday
4th and Tuesday 5th February

due to Parents Evening.



Our Launchpad children had a lovely afternoon
with classroom kitchen workshop.

Sally has been back
again doing some

more amazing
artwork down the
corridors... School

is looking
incredible! 
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Miss Greenwood: Jack
Mrs Lamb: Niel

Mrs Millington: Axel
Miss Gregory: Isaac

Miss Beck: Kayla
Miss Roebuck: Lucas

Miss Pierce: Ella
Miss Pickering: Danish

Miss James: Jessika
Mrs Hrintchuk: Millie

Miss Marr: Mishal 
Mrs Spivey: Demi Lee

Launchpad: All of launchpad

Dates for your diary 

STAR

Monday 4th February: Parents Evening
Tuesday 5th February: Parents Evening 
Wednesday 6th March: KS1 trip to Mosque.
Wednesday 6th/Thursday 7th March: Mothers day breakfast
in nursery.
Friday 8th March: World Book Day. (Dress up)
Friday 8th March: Reception stay and play 13:30-14:45.
Wednesday 13th March: KS1 Kirkstall Abbey. 
Friday 29th March:  Good Friday (Bank Holiday).

Follow us on 
social media!

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/



